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Therapists who rent a room in clinics or medical settings alongside osteopaths, 
physiotherapists and other statutory regulated health professionals, who refer clients to 
them for medical reasons, will be able to continue treating these clients. 
Therapists who receive direct referrals from a statutory regulated health professional will 
be able to continue providing their therapy service. 
 
If you are not sure if you premises is classed as a clinic or medical environment we 
would suggest clarification is obtained from your local health authority as ultimately it 
will be for enforcement agencies to determine if a practitioner is undertaking essential 
treatments for medical reasons. 
  
When can I re-book clients in for? 
 
3rd December 2020 (this could be subject to change) 
 


